earlhamcityhall@mchsi.com

From: Kim Harris <kharris@iowareaity.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 5, 2020 1:15 PM

To: earlhamcityhali@mchsi.com

Subject: Fw: Recreational ATV, UTV, Golf Cart use on City Streets
Follow Up Flag: Foliow up

Flag Status; Flagged

Hi Mary Sue,

I'm forwarding this to you to see if this email could be on the agenda for next Monday?
Thanks, Kim

Kim Harris

lowa Realty Waukee Office

80 SE Laurel

Waukee lowa 50263

Realtor

Licensed in lowa

Cell 515-250-7874

Fax 515-453-6714

Email- kharris@iowarealty.com

From: Kim Harris

Sent: Saturday, August 1, 2020 1:33 PM

To: jlilliej@hotmail.com

Cc: griswold77 @msn.com; brockfl@yahoo.com; bbpwillie@gmail.com; cswallal0@gmail.com;
petedog_68@yahoo.com; g.coffmancityofearlham@gmail.com; jasonheimdal@yahoo.com
Subject: Recreational ATV, UTV, Golf Cart use on City Streets

Genttemen,

Just wanted to see if this is possible:

Code 75.03: Would there be a possibility you could have a discussion to designate all City Streets can be used as long as
the ATV/UTV is registered with the DNR and the owners have liability insurance? All operators must have a valid drivers
license. These vehicle's must have working headlight, tail/stop lights during night time hours. Could this item be
discussed at your next Counsel Meeting?

With the Taxpayers paying for the UTV's and their operation on the City streets for the School, Fire Dept. and Street
Dept. then why not let the city residents have the same usage?

Compared to full sized cars and trucks, these vehicle's are very economical on fuel, take up a fraction of parking space
and are very easy to enter and exit, especially for our senior population.

Al of these vehicle's with a snowplow running up and down the streets are a welcome site after a snowstorm.

Feel free to call me anytime to discuss...
Thank you for your time.

Kim Harris



